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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

School will be holding an Easter disco on Wednesday 5th April 2023 in the school hall.  The Foundation / KS1 

disco will run from 3.00pm to 4.00pm and the KS2 disco will run from 4.00pm to 5.00pm.  

 

The cost of entry to the disco is £3.00 per child which includes hotdog, drink and a bun. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please log on ‘School Money’ to consent and pay for your child’s 

ticket. 

 

The Foundation / KS1 Children may bring to school their party clothes to change into at the end of the day. 

 

*Tiger Cubs who only attend the morning session may return to school at 3.00pm to join in with the 

disco fun.  

 

KS2 children will go home at normal finishing time but will need to return back to school at 4.00pm. 

 

Drop off and collections will be at classroom doors.  

 

Please note that only pupils of Trinity Croft Primary Academy can attend the disco.  Due to fire regulations, 

siblings are unable to attend. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mrs M Allen  

Head of School 
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